
 
 

PROOF OF CITIZENSHIP FOR MEDICAID: TELL US YOUR STORIES! 
 
To report a problem for yourself, a family member, or a client, please send 
an e-mail to:  dunkelberg@cppp.org   
 
In the subject line, please mention “Medicaid Problem” 
 
In your e-mail, it would help to know: 
 

      Name of the person who needs Medicaid (if it is you, or if you have their 
permission) 

      When you sent in your application (or renewal, if already on Medicaid)  
      Whether your application or renewal has: 

o        already been denied, or  
o       Is delayed and they are asking you for more proof 

      Whether you need to get health care right now, and this problem is 
keeping you from getting that care. 

      Whether you need help getting Medicaid for yourself or your client. 
      A telephone number where you can be reached, if possible. 

 
When we get your e-mail, we will reply and probably ask you a few more 
questions. 
 
If you are an agency or health care provider and want to report on or track 
how this new requirement is affecting your clients or patients, please send 
an e-mail to dunkelberg@cppp.org.  We will work with you to collect your 
information in a way that works for your particular situation. 
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